
 

EMBEDDED DOCUMENTS FROM CHILDREN’S TRUST BOARD MAIN REPORT 

 
 
Children’s Trust Board 22 February 2022 – Focus on Early Help 

 

In advance of the next meeting on 22 February – please can you complete and return the following questions and return to 
Darren Moore on Darren.moore@oxfordshire.gov.uk by 15 February. 

 
In addition, at the meeting we shall be reviewing all responses to Cllr Brighouse’s ‘Ask’ in relation to the specific actions in the 
Children and Young People’s Plan here, and asking you what difference you are making to children’s outcomes as a result of 

your agency actions. 
 
Question 1 

Please find attached a data report showing metrics in relation to early help assessments and contacts to the Multi Agency 
Safeguarding Hub (MASH) which may be useful when responding to the questions below.  

 

Organisation/Sector & 
name of person 

completing form 
 

 

List the 2022/23 early 
help targets for your 

organisation/sector 
here: 

 

 

How are you performing 
in relation to your 
targets? 

 

Please see attached data report and provide narrative below. 
 

mailto:Darren.moore@oxfordshire.gov.uk
https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/sites/default/files/file/children-and-families/CYPPYear5PlanPriorities2022-2023.pdf


What are the 
barriers/challenges to 
you achieving your 

target? 
 

 

What do you need to do 

differently? 
 

 

Please state the 

governance for early 
help reporting in your 
organisation. 

 

e.g., in OCC early help performance is reported to Senior Leadership Team (chaired by Chief Exec) 

and Children’s Directorate Leadership Team (chaired by Director of Children Services) 
  

What are your early 
help targets for 

2023/24? 
 

 

Other comments 

 

 

 
Question 2 
Please find Children and Young People’s Plan - What you are doing in relation to our 3 priorities: 

 Early Help and Mental Health and Well-Being  

 Early Help and 0–5-year-olds 

 Early Help and SEND early intervention 
 

Response: 

 
 
 

 

 


